Floor Committee 06: Synodical Council

**Subject: Accounting Oversight Committee** 

Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, pp. 88-89

Report No. 02

We rejoice with the accounting oversight committee that all audits were completed within five months of year end and all entities received an unmodified opinion, the best you can get, on the financial statements' compliance with generally accepted accounting principles.

We also thank Mr. Tom Walters and Mr. Carl Rudolph for their faithful years of service on the Accounting Oversight Committee.

Pastor Paul Meier, chairman Pastor Joel Naumann, secretary

**06-GR-02** Page 1 of 1